
   

Connor Earl Photography COVID-19 Protocol’s subject to change  Updated September 22, 2021 
at the discretion of changes made by the Government of Ontario. 

 
Connor Earl Photography COVID-19 Safety Protocols 
 
The Government of Ontario has put in place specific protocols to help limit the spread of 
COVID-19 and the COVID-19 variants. Connor Earl Photography takes the safety of our 
staff and clients very seriously. In keeping with the Ontario COVID-19 protocols, here is 
what we will do should we do any onsite photoshoots, video shoots, or contact with 
clients during booked periods within the pandemic: 
 

1) Wearing Masks or Facial Coverings / Social Distancing 
- Any onsite shoot or where in contact with people 
- Maintain a distance of 6ft at all times with client(s) 

o If need to be closer than 6ft for any reason, employees will have 
mask + face shield 

- Use of longer reaching lenses to help maintain the 6ft distance 
 

2) Washing Equipment / High Traffic Areas Frequently 
- Sanitization of all equipment (cameras, tripods, props, etc.) before and 

after each session with a client 
 

3) Limit the Number of People Present 
- As of July 21, 2021, under Stage 3 of Ontario’s reopening plan, the 

numbers are 5 people indoors & 25 people outdoors 
- Connor Earl Photography is limiting the number of people at shoots to 

just 5 people indoors and 12 people outdoors keeping with physical 
distancing 

 
4) Space out Appointments & Session 

- Appointments and Sessions will be scheduled in advance to allow at 
least 1 hour in between to sanitize and disinfect where applicable 

 
5) Require all Staff Members and Clients to fill out a COVID-19 Screening Self-

Assessment 
- Self-Assessment is clear, everything will continue, still keeping all 

COVID-19 protocols 
- Self-Assessment is negative, the following will happen: 

o STAFF: the staff member will not be allowed to work until proof 
of a negative COVID-19 test 

o CLIENT: Client appointment or session will be postponed 
 

6) Follow ALL COVID-19 Safety guidelines from the Government of Ontario 
and the Government of Canada 


